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January 31, 2007

Mr. Bradley L. Bingham, P.E., C.F.M.

City of Albuquerque Planning Dept.
Development & Building Services Division
600 2" Street NW

Albuquerque, NM 87102

Re:  Drainage Report for El Pueblo Road at the North Diversion Channel

Dear Mr. Bingham:

I am sending you a copy of the referenced report for you files. As you are aware, AMAFCA
contracted Smith Engineering Company to study the area in response to flooding from the
2006 storms. Smith has also been authorized to proceed with design plans on the Phase 1
drainage facilities from the North Diversion Channel to approximately 200 feet east to help
alleviate some of the flooding.

If you have any questions, please call me at 884-2215.

Sincerely,
AMAFCA

%9”“”‘ M- TN\ P
Lynn M. Mazur, P.E., CF.M.
Project Manager



